
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Update of the week:  

 St. Joseph’s Primary School  
 
Spring 2023    

 

March 31st      2023            

     Attendance 

 

Nursery 89.7%   Reception 88% 

Year 1 77.4%       Year 4 89.6% 

Year 2 89.6%       Year 5 94% 

Year 3 92.3%      Year 6 92.5% 

 

          School     

   Attendance:                        

     89.5% 

 Winning Class Attendance: 

      

                 YEAR 5 

 

                   94% 

                    

       Well done fantastic !                

             

            Of 95.9%! 

 

Upcoming dates: 

MONDAY April 17th School begins 

First Holy Communion April 22nd 10am 

Tuesday April 24th Jamboree Year 3-6 

Wednesday April 26th PC Kyle Year 2 Right 

and wrong behavior / Year 5 6 Picture this  

Wednesday April 26th FOSJ Meeting 2pm 

Monday May 1st BANK HOLIDAY 

Monday May 8th BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday May 9th PC Kyle Yr6 What’s the 

Problem and Yr 2 Drugs/ Medicines 

Monday May 15th Year 4 River Trip  

HALF TERM Monday May 29th – Friday June 2nd 

 

 

 

Thank you for your attendance and support of all the Easter plays 

this week. It has been a very busy week with all the different plays 

and Easter Bonnet Parade and services and I would especially like 

to thank all the staff and pupils for their hard work.  

Also, thanks to Bishop Vaughan staff and their Faith leaders for 

working with our Year 6 pupils and producing a lovely reflective 

Easter service which was held in the school on Monday.   

Clubs begin the first week back after Easter- Monday clubs remain 

the same LEGO, PHILOSOPHY, GAELIC FOOTBALL. Tuesday clubs will 

now be Rec- Yr2 GREEN GYM, Yr3-4 SPORTS, Yr5-6 ART. A donation of 

£10 for the terms after school clubs please. 

We say a very sad farewell to Mr Rob Bean who has been teaching 

Yr 5 since September. Mr Bean leaves us today and we wish him 

very well for the future. Thank you for all your hard work with Year 5. 

We look forward to welcoming back Miss Thompson after the Easter 

holidays. 

We also say farewell to Miss Burton who has been working as a TA in 

Nursery and Reception and wish her well as she returns to Spain. 

I hope you all a very Happy Easter and a lovely holiday and have 

time to relax and enjoy with your families.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday April 17th. 


